
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

WORLD VISION FAMINE FUN EVENING 
 

Dear Parents 
 
In recent years our senior students in Year 5 & 6 have been given the opportunity to fundraise for World Vision. We 
have encouraged them to become more informed about the world hunger crisis and take some positive actions to 
address the situation.  
 

Senior students can choose to participate in the Famine Fun Evening at Burrendah Primary School on Thursday 16 th 
August from 3:00pm - 6:30pm. Students eat lunch at 11:45am and then they fast until approximately 8:00pm in the 
evening. Eight hours is the recommended time for children to fast. Students can drink water and we actively 
encourage them to drink regularly during the eight hour fast. Between 3:00pm and 6:30pm students participate in 
games and activities at school. The students gain sponsorship for their fast and there are two options for managing 
their sponsorship explained below. As a school we will participate in a range of awareness raising and fundraising 
activities, including our fundraising village market on Friday 17th August. 
 

Students have two ways to manage their sponsorship: 

 Through our online team page at https://40hf2018.everydayhero.com/au/burrendah2018  

 Sponsors can directly sponsor and donate using this page and monies collected can be added to this page. 

 Alternatively, students can keep a record of their sponsors on a sponsorship form available on the school 

website, https://burrendahps.wa.edu.au/permission-notes The sponsorship form needs to be returned to 

school with all monies collected by Friday 24th August. 

This supports our work in encouraging our students to put our Nine Core Values into action and in particular, 
demonstrates ‘compassion’ in a practical way. 
 

Please return the following slip, if you give your permission, for your child to attend the World Vision Famine Fun 
Evening on Thursday 16th August and to collect sponsors for their fast.   
 
Permission notes need to be returned to school by Friday 3rd August. This is necessary in order to finalise the 
planning and staffing arrangements for the Famine Fun Evening, and to give students an opportunity to collect some 
sponsors for their famine. If you have any questions, please contact school on 9266 6200 and ask to speak to Mrs 
French or Mrs Taylor. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs French & Mrs Taylor 
World Vision Fundraising Co-ordinators 
 
23rd July 2018 

 

World Vision Famine Fun Evening Permission Note 
 

I give permission for my child__________________________ in Room__________ to attend the after school 
activities from 3:00pm - 6:30pm on Thursday 16th August. I agree to my child fasting from 12:00pm until they get 
home that evening. I am also aware they are collecting sponsorships for their efforts. 
 
I am aware I need to collect my child from school at 6:30pm. No child will be allowed to walk home alone. 
 
Parent Name:  _________________________________________________  Contact #:  ____________________ 
 
Parent Signature:  ______________________________________________  Date:  ________________________ 

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F40hf2018.everydayhero.com%2Fau%2Fburrendah2018&data=02%7C01%7Chelen.french%40education.wa.edu.au%7Ce55d35a8b1d34f7f14c608d5e8754cf4%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C636670512889118486&sdata=JygDnBkaqbhHWIqAGSIdtpdBnmCWzk8WPL4ITyiiZdI%3D&reserved=0
https://burrendahps.wa.edu.au/permission-notes

